An Bord Pleanala

Memo

To: Des Johnson, DoP.
From: Seamus Grant, Executive Officer, PCI Unit.
Subject: North/South Interconnector PCI, Missing Information

Date: 27" April, 2015

Further to the PCI Unit email to EirGrid of April 24™, 2015, EirGrid have provided the
requested documentation on April 27", 2015.

Please advise if any issue arises from this documentation.



